Crry ofF CROSSVILLE

392 NORTH MAIN STREET
CROSSVILLE, TENNESSEE 38555~4275
TEL (931) 484-5113
FAX (931) 484-7713

July 20, 2022

Mr. James Mayberry, Mayor
City of Crossville
392 North Main Street

Crossville, Tennessee

RE: Water Line Improvements
Highway 127 — North Main Street,
Industrial Blvd and
Bennett Way
City of Crossville

Dear Mayor Mayberry,
Separate, sealed bids for the above referenced project were received by the City of Crossville

until 2:00 pm (CDT) on July 19, 2022. We have reviewed and certified the bids received. A
summary of the bid opening is as follows:

Ironwood Construction & Engineering LLC

Base Bid $ 974,400.00

Base Bid w/ Alternative 1 $ 1,084,400.00
Norris Brothers Excavating

Base Bid $ 2,700,250.00

Base Bid w/ Alternative | $ 2,290,700.00

Based upon the results of the bid opening, it is the Engineering Department’s recommendation
that the project be awarded to the low bidder, Ironwood Construction & Engineering LLC, in the
amount of $ 974,400.00, being the Base Bid for this project.

If you have any questions or comments, please call or email.

Thanks,

4 IR

Donald R Cole, PE

City of Crossville
Engineering Department
931-456-2014
don.cole(@crossvilletn.gov




